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December 18th, 2018 

Dear families,  
 
December has been a time of festive celebrations throughout the school. The Scholastic Book Fair, Winter 
Concerts, School Spirit Days, field trips, Choir singing at Seniors’ homes to sing alongs have made December 
memorable.  Our spirit days have been a huge success! We raised $223.50 for BC Cancer Research on our 
Moustache day! We have many more exciting spirit days coming up in the new year. The spirit of giving 
continued with our Giving Back Ceremony where we gathered hundreds of items for people on the downtown 
eastside. Your generosity was incredible, thank you for making a difference in the lives of people who are less 
fortunate.  
 
Thanks to the support of parents during our Scholastic Book Fair. We were able to purchase many new titles for 
our Library! Mrs. Nygaard and the whole staff are so grateful for the time and effort that went into the book fair 
and the great gift of books for our students, thank you parents!  
 
Our end of year celebration dates:  

• December 20th we have Pajama Day! Wear your comfiest PJ’s  
• December 21st- Ugly Sweater Day!  
• December 21st- Sing Along in the Gym from 10:30-11:30 – all are welcome!!  

 
Staff Changes at White Rock  
We are wishing Mrs. Chuback all the best on her one year teacher exchange program to Australia. We welcome 
Suzi Vladimirov to our Grade 2/3 classroom and White Rock Community! Ms. Seto is on her maternity leave 
we wish her all the best with her new bundle of joy, expected near the end of December. Joining us in her 
position is Katelyn Sisk. We also wish Ms. Radford all the best with her new baby, due any time. We welcome 
Chantel Dix to the Grade 2 Intensive Arts Education program.  
 
As 2018 comes to a close, on behalf of our entire staff and school community, we would like to wish you all a 
restful holiday. Thank you for your ongoing continued support.  
 
 
 
Ms. Rawji       Ms. Swansburg 
Principal       Vice-Principal  
 


